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Traffic Safety

Administration

Max White

Automobile Safety Foundation
P.O. Box 12183

La Jolla, CA 92039

Dear Mr. White:

Thank you for contacting the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on behalf of the
Automobile Safety Foundation. We have received your correspondence petitioning for the
passing of measures to prevent accidents, such as a 24 hour emergency road side service hotline.
We are currently reviewing this inquiry and will provide a detailed response as soon as possible.

Sincerely yours,

Christopher Morris
Staff Assistant, Office of Rulemaking
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